I am horrified by this bill. ODE has failed our children abysmally this year, the LAST thing Oregon students need is more ways for
ODE to permanently destroy their education. My daughter is currently enrolled in a private Christian preschool, and will attend
kindergarten there. She learns many wonderful things. ODE has no right to be able to tell a religious school what they can and
cannot teach, or what their curriculum is. As long as they are meeting the standards, ODE should have NO jurisdiction over them.

This is wrong and CANNOT be allowed to happen.



